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April 23, 2024 

 
 By Email 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 
 

 
RE: Northern Utilities, Inc., Docket No. DG 23-086, Revenue Decoupling Adjustment 

Factor - Compliance Tariff Pages  
 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 
 

Enclosed please find the following tariff pages for Northern Utilities, Inc. (the 
“Company”), filed in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,993 in the above referenced 
proceeding:   
 

NHPUC No. 12 - Northern Utilities, Inc. 
Original Page 170 (Off-Peak Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Factor) 

 
The Company is also providing a red-lined version of this tariff page. The associated 

revisions to Summary of Rates Pages 86 and Page 88 will be included in the April 2024 monthly 
cost of gas report in Docket No. DG 23-085, filed under separate cover.  
 

In accordance with the Commission’s temporary moratorium on paper filings, the Company 
is submitting these tariff pages in only electronic format. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this filing. 
 

 

Matthew C. Campbell 


